
 

 

 

Bowling Day for Young Carers 

Join us for school holiday fun! 

Are you a young carer aged 11-18? Get 

ready to strike up the fun at Oz Tenpin 

Bowling! 

 

Join us for a fun-filled, supervised bowling 

experience with other young carers. It’s 

the perfect opportunity to meet new 

friends and let the good times roll. 

Dates:  

Tuesday 8th July  
 
Time:  

1:30pm – 3:30pm 
 
Venue:   

Oz Tenpin Bowling, Fryers Street 

Shepparton 
 
For Who:  

Young carers registered with Carer 

Gateway 

 

Cost: 

Free Please register for event by contacting Molly at 

0475 669 127. Transport can be arranged.  

  

 


